
 
 

SUBJECT: CSU Dominguez Hills needs to hear from you!! 

 

Dear CSU Dominguez Hills Community, 
 
What does it mean to be a “model urban university”? YOU tell us!  
 
It is hard to believe that CSU Dominguez Hills is only a year away from celebrating its 50th 
anniversary! Since our founding in 1960, we have graduated over 60,000 students – 35,000 of 
whom reside within 25 miles of Campus. We are very proud that our alumni are contributing to 
the economic and social fabric of Los Angeles, the state, and nation. As of this spring, we have 
roughly 12,000 students enrolled and working towards achieving their dreams.  
 
When I joined CSU Dominguez Hills, I became aware of both its amazing history and the great 
challenges we face. What excited me most then, and still does today, are the opportunities we 
have. Today I ask you to join us as we look to the future and come together to build on our rich 
history. The time has come for us to take the first major steps to bring our dreams a little closer 
to reality and YOU – the members of the CSU Dominguez Hills community – are central to this 
process.  
 
As part of our strategic planning process, we have designed a series of events to collect feedback 
from our internal and external communities and we need your help to make this process a 
valuable one. We need every one of you to contribute as we shape the vision and strategic 
framework that will help CSU Dominguez Hills become a model urban university. Please help us 
by taking a few moments to complete this on-line survey.  
 
Please join us and let’s take this next step together!  
 
To access the survey please click here. If the survey does not open automatically, please copy 
and paste the following link to your internet browser's address bar:  
 
http://studentvoice.com/p/?uuid=831008f6509041c38278c67dbfe0a16a 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
Mildred García, Ed.D.  
President  
 
For more information see the strategic planning website at www.csudh.edu/strategicplanning 




